
From: Gryglak, Magdalena
To: Desai, Sachin
Subject: RE: RE: FW: Curium US PET LLC -- Internal Reorganization
Date: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 12:18:00 PM

Good afternoon,

Please provide a letter confirming that the internal reorganization between Curium US LLC
and Curium US PET LLC took place on DATE (you can provide one letter referencing both
NRC licenses nos. 13-35179-02 and 13-35179-03).
Also, in the same letter please provide a statement, “We confirm that the reorganizational
changes do not constitute a transfer of control as described in NUREG 1556, Volume 15,
Revision 1.”

Thank you so much

Magdalena

 

From: Desai, Sachin <sachin.desai@hoganlovells.com> 
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